
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

NFA for Remediation Projects 7800, 7801, 7802, 7803, and 7804
1 message

Eckman - DNR, Annie <annie.eckman@state.co.us> Wed, Aug 14, 2013 at 3:47 PM
To: Loni Davis <LDavis@augustusenergy.com>
Cc: John Axelson - DNR <john.axelson@state.co.us>, "EnviroScan, OGCC" <OGCC.EnviroScan@state.co.us>

ZUEGE ~ NWNE 17-T2S-R44W ~ API 05-125-11214 ~ Remediation Projects 7800 ~ Doc #200384847
HELLING ~ NENE 28-T2S-R44W ~ API 05-125-10685 ~ Remediation Projects 7801 ~ Doc #200384848
AKEY ~ SWNE 15-T2S-R44W ~ API 05-125-10646 ~ Remediation Projects 7802 ~ Doc #200384850
WINGFIELD ~ NWSE 17-T2S-R44W ~ API 05-125-10626 ~ Remediation Projects 7803 ~ Doc #200384851
BOWMAN ~ NENE 11-T2S-R45W ~ API 05-125-11619 ~ Remediation Projects 7804 ~ Doc #200384852

Based on review of data presented, it appears that soil with elevated levels of SAR, EC, and/or pH exist below the
root zone and are not likely to impact future vegetation establishment given that at least three feet of clean fill
material is placed over the affected area. Based on this, COGCC concurs that no further action is necessary at
this time, and the remediation numbers and associated Form 27s have been closed (see document numbers
above). However, it should be noted that these cases could be re-opened in the future. Should conditions at the
site indicate contaminant concentrations in soils exceeding COGCC standards, or, if ground water is found to be
significantly impacted, further investigation and/or remediation activities may be required at the sites.
Additionally, if re-vegetation is not sufficient to meet COGCC rules, remediation of impacted soils will be required.

Thank you,

Annie Eckman, P.G., for

John Axelson, P.G.
Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone:  720-929-2298
Fax:      720-929-2275
Cell:      303-877-9964

CC: Closure correspondence for REM 7800, 7801. 7802, 7803, and 7804 with attachment

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Loni Davis <ldavis@augustusenergy.com>
Date: Thu, Jun 27, 2013 at 1:39 PM
Subject: CLOSURE REQUEST LETTERS 7800-7804
To: john.axelson@state.co.us
Cc: "Lindblom - DNR, Steven" <steven.lindblom@state.co.us>

John,

 

Attached are 5 closure request letters for Project #’s 7800, 7801, 7802, 7803, 7804. 
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If you have any questions, or need more information please let me know.

 

Thanks,

 

Loni Davis

 

Augustus Energy Partners, LLC

Operations Accounting and Regulatory Specialist

P. O. Box 250

Wray, CO  80758

970-332-3585

ldavis@augustusenergy.com
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